
Scott & Jill Austin 

 

Grosse Pointe Woods, MI 48236 

To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing regarding the public hearing notice to be conducted on October 6, 2025 for the 

proposed construction of a 6-foot fence at 1687 Stye Dr, Grosse Pointe Woods, MI 48236, 

owned by Susan Sitiery, We, Scott and Jilt Austin, residents of Brys Dr, Grosse 

Pointe Woods, MI 48236, hereby give consent to the building of the aforementioned fence. 

Our consent is given on the conditions that the new fence will replace the existing fence 

and that no cost will be incurred by us (Scott & Jill Austin) in relation to its removal, 

installation, or maintenance of this fence. 

Thank you for your time and consideration of these comments. 

Sincerely, 

Scott & Jill Austin 

Phone:  

Email:  

Signature: 

Scott Austin 

Signature: 

Dots: 
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